
Dear Mr. Geary: 

We are pleased to v erify your reception of 
our Equipment Test Program on October 8, 1955, on 
1580 Kc. at 2:48 A.M.C.S.T. Regular verification 
card 'will be sent as soon as available from the 
printer. Thank you for your kind report. 

es 

Sincerely yours, 
/9 

'Charles C. 1Joren(Jr.------ 
General Manager 
WAMY 
Amory, Miss. 


